
 

 

  

 

Week beginning 18/12/23 
‘Father Christmas’ 

By Raymond Briggs 

 

 

 
Please bring to school: 

• A book bag (every day)  

• A water bottle (every day)  

• A waterproof coat (every day)  

• A spare change of clothes (every day) (These can stay on your child’s peg in a 
draw string bag) 

• Nappies and wipes if required (every day)  

• A packed lunch if required 
(Can we please advise you that we are a nut free school; no nuts or products that 
contain nuts including Nutella chocolate spread. No popcorn or skewers and grapes and 
cherry tomatoes must be sliced in half or quartered if very big, thank you.) 

 

This week we will be: 
• Nursery’s Christmas party 

• Designing our own gingerbread houses 

• Posting our wish lists to Santa 

• Watching a pantomime  

• Playing party games  

Other Information  
Next Monday afternoon, the nursery children will be walking to the post box on Bodmin Avenue to 

post their ‘wish lists’ to Santa. If your child attends nursery on a Monday afternoon and you do 

not want them to take part on this supervised external visit, please let the nursery staff know 

when you drop them off on Monday morning. 

The nursery topic after Christmas is 'Our Planet'. For their Christmas holiday project, it would be 

great if you could help your child to recycle empty yogurt pots, kitchen roll tubes and anything else 

you can lay your hands on over the festive season and make something together relating to our 

planet. Please be as creative as you like and bring your child’s creations into nursery during the 

first week back after the holidays. These will then be displayed in nursery for all to see, thank you. 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Tuesday 19th December  Nursery Christmas Party 
Wednesday 20th December  Break up for Christmas 

 

 

 

 

 

 


